
From: Joe Sandulli <jsandulli@sandulligrace.com>
To: jfair@k-plaw.com
Cc: Peter D <pdenneno@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2008 1:43:15 PM
Subject: Statement to the Press
Joe:
 
This is to confirm our discussions today.  There will be no joint statement issued by the parties concerning the resolution of the Doug Campbell matter.  We understand that the selectmen may issue a press release or other statement on the matter and that the union may do likewise.
 
Assuming that the selectmen authorize your issuance of the letter resolving the Campbell benefits, you should send it (by e-mail and hard copy) directly to Peter Denneno, President, Local 1512.  Peter will respond with the simple statement that the union has does not object.
 
Joseph G. Sandulli
Sandulli Grace, P.C.
One State Street

Boston, MA   02109
617-523-2500
